
     RAMSHILL ROUNDABOUT 

 

Ramshill Residents Association 

 

Good Day Neighbours,  

Daffodil Bulb Planting: 

Last autumn we planted over 1,000 daffodils bulbs in 

Barentin Way and we were gifted with a beautiful 

display last spring. 

This year we plan to plant more bulbs, some in 

Barentin Way to fill gaps and others around the 

Playground in Nelson Close, Luker Drive and Ray Close. 

Volunteers Please: 

We will need volunteers to help us please. Last year all 

1,000 bulbs were planted in just over one hour which 

goes to show what we can achieve with the help of our 

resident volunteers. 

 



Date: 

Saturday 10th October @ 10am. 

Meet in Barentin Way……Bring your own gloves, face 
masks and etc. 
 
Covid 19: Rule of six 
 
Looking at the government guidance on this new ruling, it does give 

exception for workplaces and most conservation organisations 

including volunteering work allowing for more than six people to 

gather for working. The ban on more than six is specifically for social 

gatherings. 

 

None the less we plan to split our work parties into separate groups 

of six which will allow us to work across the various planting areas 

and will speed up the process. 

Any questions please email us at Chair@Ramshill.org.uk. 
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